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TRANSPORT — C-CLASS LICENCES 
1125. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the Leader of the House representing the Minister assisting the 

Minister for Transport: 
I refer to my question without notice 706 of 21 June 2023—corrected on 8 August—on the acquisition process to 
obtain a C-class licence in Western Australia. What percentage of applicants for a C-class licence were successful 
in obtaining their licence on their first attempt in 2022 in — 
(a) the City of Bunbury; 
(b) the Shire of Harvey; 
(c) the Shire of Dardanup; 
(d) the Shire of Collie; 
(e) the Shire of Donnybrook–Balingup; and 
(f) the City of Busselton? 
Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
The Department of Transport provides the following information by Department of Transport or agent sites in 
relation to the shires as follows — 
(a) 65 per cent; 
(b) 71 per cent; 
(c) these figures are included in the Bunbury data; 
(d) 49 per cent; 
(e) 72 per cent; and 
(f) 65 per cent. 
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